

DON'S MONTHLY MESSAGE MARCH 2022

Hi everyone

Well no news on the pump as yet. However, the board has been taking this downtime to do some much needed housekeeping. We have formed a committee to review our ByLaws that have not been updated for some time. With the new website, some Board roles and responsibilities are out of date or need to be re-assigned. We will keep you posted on the changes we hope to implement.

Aside from the Bylaws, we are reviewing and updating as required our Club policies.

It was brought to my attention that the Bayside Restaurant (operations, the City of Orillia owns the building) is for sale. I guess Elie would like to retire and I hope to get a few words from him. If anyone had a desire to run an ongoing restaurant, perhaps this is for you! I did ponder the thought of the club taking this over but I feel the City has too much control and ultimately would not be to our benefit. I look forward to working with the new owners and perhaps this new relationship will open up some exciting possibilities. (Link 1)

For some other news, I was sent a cute story from Orillia Matters by Dave Town. I found it quite interesting and hope you do as well. (Link 2)

Thanks,
Don



